
From: Kristopher Stenger  
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 7:50:10 AM 
To: Dominic Sims  
Subject: ICC voting  
  
Mr. Sims- I am aware that several organizations are challenging the results and the process of the 2021 
code development process. I wanted to voice my support of the ICC process as it stands in the 2021 
code development voting. A lot of effort was made by municipalities in this state to follow the ICC 
guidelines to become members, register to be a governmental voting member, and vote using the 
cdpaccess tool. Many local governments do not have the means to send all eligible voting members to 
the meetings in person so having the online cdpaccess is of great benefit to have a larger percentage of 
eligible voting members participate in the code development process. Thank you to you and your staff 
for maintaining the integrity of this system. 
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